
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
By email to:  
 
 
        Our ref: MGAL240120-1102 
         

Date: 13 February 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 23 January 2020.  
Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 
Targets set by the GLA to Tower Hamlets on the number of properties given over to housing 
moves. 
 
1) 2016/17 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets 
 
2) 2017/18 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets 
 
3) 2018/19 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets 
 
4) 2019/20 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets 
 
5) 2020/21 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets 
 
Please find the relevant information below: 
 
The target contribution figures are set at the beginning of the year. However, these can be 
affected by the equalisation process which is updated quarterly. If the borough has had more 
moves in than out during the previous quarter, further moves in will be restricted which means 
the borough may not need to advertise properties during the following quarter. 
 
 

1) 2016/17 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets :  101 
 
 
 

2) 2017/18 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets: 87 



 
 
 

3) 2018/19 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets: 39 
 

 
 

4) 2019/20 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets: 74 
 
 
 

5) 2020/21 GLA Target given to Tower Hamlets:  Not yet calculated 
 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact the GLA, quoting the 
reference MGAL240120-1102. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 

Housing & Land 
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information 




